## **Public Administration Committee**

From:

craig franklin

Sent:

Monday, 24 March 2014 2:13 PM

To:

**Public Administration Committee** 

Subject:

YES to shooting animals in WA

Dear Ms Mesiti,

I am a responsible safety advisor and also a high risk work trainer...

I also am a recreational shooter which assists a few farmers removing ferals from their land...part of the problem is that these ferals then just move onto public land and breed further and when the lambing season of harvest is near then they have a further abundant food source to keep the cycle going...

I also know that recreational hunters DO care for the humane destruction and take careful aim to dispatch an animal in the quickest and least painful way used...As per government guidelines most are dispatched with a single shot that instantaneously kills them...While it is true that sometimes a stray shot doesn't immeadiately finish them off it is hard to follow them onto public land for the "crue de grae"

kind regards

Sincerely,

craig franklin